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Comments: Hello,

I am writing today to voice my opinion and concerns over the proposed action in the Lolo national forest travel
plan revision. This revision is setting the ground work for how the national forest effects and complements the
way of life in Montana. Far too often Montana residents are displaces and stepped on by out of state persons
and interests.

Part of this Montana way of life is our strong desire to recreate in the outdoors. No one person or user Group
should be shut out of the forests. yet over the years motorized users get kick out, of area they traditionally had
access too. In this plan motorized use and creating space for all need to be a larger priority. Montana has
enough wilderness that goes unassessed by most. We don't need to lock up more land, permanently changing
how it can be used.



